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STAFF REPORT 

BOARD RESOLUTION NO.  20-726 
Pertaining to a Seventh Rider to Agreement with the City of Centerville allowing the installation of an 
irrigation system at the Centerville Lake Pumping Station site in the city of Centerville. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A June 9, 1966 Agreement between the City of Centerville and the Board provided permission for the City to 
enter upon Board property to carry out necessary operations in respect of certain City improvements and 
operations. 
 
The City now desires to install and maintain a lawn irrigation system on the property known as the 
Centerville Lake Pumping Station.  The water for the irrigation system will be supplied from a regional 
stormwater pond in the nearby Anoka County Regional Park and pumped through the City’s stormwater re-
use system.  
 
This proposed Rider grants permission for the above described work and stipulates that all terms and 
conditions of the 1964 Agreement remain in effect. 
 
See attached Location Map and proposed Seventh Rider to Agreement. 
 
 

 
Board approval is recommended. 
 


